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Metro Cities Policy Adoption Meeting: Mark Your Calendar! 

Metro Cities’ legislative policies will receive final adoption at Metro Cities’ Policy Adoption Meeting 
on Thursday, November 17th at 4:00 p.m. The meeting will be virtual and will feature guest 
speakers Brian Bakst, MN Public Radio, and Briana Bierschbach, Star Tribune, who will discuss 
the November elections. Legislative policies will be posted for review once they are adopted by 
the Board of Directors in October, and in advance of the policy adoption meeting. Please mark 
your calendar! Questions? Email Jennifer Dorn at jennifer@metrocitiesmn.org.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Metro Cities News is emailed periodically to Metro Cities member mayors, councilmembers, city 
managers/administrators, and city staff to keep officials and staff abreast of important metro city issues.  
 
If you’d like to sign up to receive Metro Cities News, please email newsletter@metrocitiesmn.org and provide the 
following: Name, Title, Employer and Email address. Thank you! 
 

Metro Cities (Association of Metropolitan Municipalities) 
145 University Ave W, St. Paul, MN 55103-2044 

Phone 651-215-4000 · Fax 651-281-1299 · www.MetroCitiesMN.org 

https://www.metrocitiesmn.org/metro-cities-news
mailto:jennifer@metrocitiesmn.org
mailto:newsletter@metrocitiesmn.org
http://www.metrocitiesmn.org/

	Metro Cities Policy Adoption Meeting: Mark Your Calendar!

